
From: Ron Garner <Ron.Garner@spart1.org>
To: Doug Brannon (doug.tblaw@gmail.com)doug.tblaw@gmail.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 5/27/2014 3:14:55 PM

Subject: Letter Requested by Governor Haley's Office 
Attachments: June 2 make-up request Sptbg School Districts.pdf

Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you very much for your hard work on this. We will 
await Governor Haley's decision.

Confidentiality Notice: This email communication and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its 
contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply email and delete all copies of this message.
Communications to and from Spartanburg School District One are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act and may contain confidential,
proprietary or privileged information subject to protection under the law, including the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) and/or the Health
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA).
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